



STATE LIFE INSURANCE CORPORATION OF PAKISTAN
WESTERN ZONE LAHORE 
TENDER NOTICE FOR THE PURCHASE AND INSTALLATION OF CCTV IP CAMERAS IN ALL RESPECT AGAINST 
TENDER ENQUIRY #07/CCTV/LZW/2024

October 14, 2024
 (CORRIGENDUM)

This is to inform all interested parties that Tender Notice No. 07/CCTV/LZW/2024 published on the PPRA website on 11.10.2024 under TS No.549394E.

Please note that in the original tender notice, the paragraph No.04 regarding the estimated cost of procurement should be corrected and read as follows:-

“The estimated cost of procurement is Rs. 15,00,000/-“.

Inconvenience caused is regretted.

For further inquiries, please contact the Secretary ZPC.
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SECRETARY
Zonal Procurement Committee,
State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan
2nd Floor, Old Building # 2, Lahore Zone (Western)
Phone # 042 – 99213959 (0329-7914337)













